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5 December 2017 

 

Australia Wide Recyclers  

Non-Profit Organisation  

7/2-8 Gray St 

Kilkenny SA 5009 

 

 

 

Dear Australia Wide Recyclers  

 

On behalf of the Adelaide Kurdish Youth Society and the wider Kurdish community 

we would like to thank you for support and assistance with our organisation. Most 

notably providing storage for our equipment, transporting of our equipment and your 

financial assistance to various funding drives to help support victims in Kurdistan.  

 

Your support, interest and commitment to the community is appreciated and highly 

valued.  

 

We appreciate you taking time to support our organisation and our community. We 

hope to see you in our events and gatherings in the future.   

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Taraz Fatehi                   Nena Murad  

President                        Vice President      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact: 

Adelaide.kurdish.youth.society@gmail.com   


